

MONASH BIOMEDICINE DISCOVERY INSTITUTE

Ram Bhusal Biochemistry and Molecular Biology Monash BDI

June 25 2021

Dear Ram.

Congratulations. I am writing to confirm that you have been successful in your application for a Biomedicine Discovery Institute Travel Grant. The amount of **AUD\$180** will be transferred into a fund to be established towards the registration costs for presenting at the 16th Congress of the Federation of Asian and Oceanian Biochemists and Molecular Biologists (FAOBMB) Conference. You will be notified once the fund is established and the funds are available.

Post Award Requirements - please read carefully

- The award is conditional on your abstract being accepted and your attendance at the conference.
- Please email bdi-research@monash.edu as soon as possible evidence of your acceptance (an official invitation letter plus abstract with Monash BDI byline).
- If your abstract is not accepted or you cannot attend the conference, please advise the research office as soon as possible.
- The funds cannot be used to attend any other conference or workshop, and they are not transferable to a person who was not approved in the application.
- The funds must be expended by Monday 31 December 2021. Any remaining funds will be returned to the Monash BDI.
- A final report must be submitted to bdi-research@monash.edu on the Monash BDI Travel Award report form by Thursday March 31 2022

Please contact bdi-research@monash.edu if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Professor John Carroll

Director, Monash Biomedicine Discovery Institute Dean, Biomedical Sciences